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Ministry of Home Affairs

Ministry of Home Affairs permits conduct of
examinations by Universities and

Institutions
Posted On: 06 JUL 2020 8:14PM by PIB Delhi

Ministry of Home Affairs, in a letter to Union Higher Education Secretary, today
permitted conduct of examinations by Universities and Institutions.  The final Term
Examinations are to be compulsorily conducted as per the UGC Guidelines on
Examinations and Academic Calendar for the Universities; and as per the Standard
Operating Procedure (SOP) approved by the Union Ministry of Health & Family Welfare.
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